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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

 

11
th

 March 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

A big thank you to all our Mummys who attended our Mother’s Day assembly on 

Monday, it was lovely to see so many faces. 

 

Also, a big thank you to all the year 4 children who sang at the DASP First schools 

concert on Thursday – you have made us very proud. 

 

We would like to welcome two new teachers to St Marys; Mrs Luther, who will be 

teaching the Reception class while Mrs Warner-Lee is on maternity leave.  Mrs 

Dowling, will be teaching Year 4 until the end of this academic year.  

We wish Mrs Jessop well in her retirement.  

 

A reminder that next Friday is Sports Relief, we would like the children to come into 

school dressed in the clothes of their favourite sport and trainers for a ‘run/walk a mile’ 

in the school grounds.  Please don’t forget your sponsor forms – all donations will be 

sent to Sports Relief. 

 

The Milborne St Andrew football festival on Tuesday afternoon was great fun; we are 

pleased to say that St Mary’s came second – Well done to the Year 4 team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


